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May 6, 2005

Joseph F. Smith, PE

Vice President

Monrad Engineers, Inc

Consulting Electrical Engineers

1926 East Fort Lowell Road, Suite 200
Tucson, Arizona 85719-2391

Dear Joe,

As you know, we have worked on a number of difficult and challenging projects together. They include
high tech projects for Raytheon Missile Systems, as well as medical projects for Yavapai Regional
Medical Center, the Southern Arizona Veterans Administration Health Care System and the Gila River
Indian Community. All of our clients have had demanding requirements for design, budget and
schedule.

Managing projects of these complexities can be very difficult to do. However, we can always count on
you and your organization to come through for us on every project. The deadlines are always met, even
when they change. We can count on a high level of accuracy and completeness in your construction
documents. During the construction administration portion of the project, we can count on the quality
of your work to get the project built in a way that minimizes change orders.

Our clients frequently put us in a position of having to maximize the quality of work, while
minimizing the budget. This is not always easy. However, you have always brought fresh ideas and
solutions to each challenge given to you, and have improved the final product for the Owner. This
ultimately makes us look good, and allows us to get repeat work.

It has been a pleasure working with you and your organization, and look forward to working with you
in the future.

Sincerely,

fo Myatb

Bruce Wyckoft, AIA
Project Manager
Gresham & Beach Architects, Inc.

177 NORTH CHURCH, SUITE 755 TUCSON, ARIZONA 85701  TEL 520.882.0698 FAX 520.882.0989



